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Bringing Learning to Life 

4th October 2023 
Dear Eastway Families,   

Eastway Monster Ball  
 

On Monday 30th October (first day back after half term), we 
will be having a disco in school, as our children have asked for 
one. Our Early Years children will also have activities before 
half term and a class party on 30th October.  
 
Eastway Explorers, Nursery and Apollo Base children will 
have a Spooky Ghoul School Stay & Play Session with our 
families; children are welcome to come to school in Halloween 
costumes on Monday 30th for their class party.  
 
ALL OTHER CHILDREN WILL COME TO SCHOOL IN FULL 
UNIFORM.  
 
Reception, Years 1 and 2 children will get changed in school 
(if they wish) and go straight to their disco at 3.00pm and will 
need to be collected at 4.15pm from their usual class exits. 
Please send your child’s disco clothes into school in the morning (in a named bag). If you do not 
want your child to attend, they can be collected at 3.15pm as usual.  
 
Years 3, 4, 5, 6, Discovery & Enterprise Base children will g o home as usual at 3.15pm, then 
return for their disco at 4.30pm, dressed to impress!  
 
Their entrance and collection will be from the Main School Entrance. Please note that children will 
not be permitted to walk home alone after the disco. They must be collected by an adult at 5.30pm. 
 
We will also have a low sensory, inclusive disco for our SEN pupils in the afternoon. The children 
who leave school on transport will collected at the normal time at the end of the day but still be 
able to attend their disco during the school day. If your child has additional needs and would still 
like to attend with their friends in the allocated time, they are more than welcome to. 
 
Children attending Swashbucklers After School Club will be taken around to the disco, should they 
wish to attend.  
 
Tickets will be £2 each (cash payment please) and this will include spooky crafts, face paint, tattoo 
and a goody bag. 
 

We will have a Cake Sale & Costume Swap on Key Stage One 
Playground on Thursday 19th October after school. If you have 

any costumes to donate, please drop them into our Family 
Centre. 


